
 

MEETING OF THE PEOPLE, PERFORMANCE AND DEVELOPMENT 
COMMITTEE 

 
27 OCTOBER 2017 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION  

 

 
 
Mr Jonathan Essex (Redhill East) to move under Standing Order 11 as follows: 
 
Council notes the widening gap in pay between the lowest and highest paid council 
employees in Surrey. 
 
Council believes that a pay ratio policy in Surrey would be transparent, open and 
would increase employee participation and morale. 
 
Surrey County Council therefore agrees that a pay ratio policy should be considered 
by the People, Performance and Development Committee at the earliest opportunity. 
 
 
Referred to the People, Performance and Development Committee from the 
meeting of Full Council held on 10 October 2017. 
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